
Village to re-seal 80th Avenue station stairwells 
Posted: Oct. 20, 2021 
 
The Village’s epoxy contractor will re-seal several stairwells at the 80th 
Avenue Metra train station on Oct. 22 and 23. 
 
Stairwells slated for work include the three closest to the main station doors 
on the south side. The Tinley Park Public Works Department will block off the 
stairwells with barricades and display signage directing commuters to the 
next applicable entrance/exit. 
 
The epoxy company will be working from 8 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. both days, and 
Public Works remove all barricades and signage after the epoxy has cured. 


